

## **HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL**

P.O. Box 578, 80 Eighth Avenue Englehart, Ontario POJ 1H0

Phone: (705) 544-2397 Fax: (705) 544-2466 Principal: Mr. Matthew Turner email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

October 3, 2012

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

It is with regret that I must inform you that, due to circumstances beyond our control, our pepperette orders will not be in this week. Unexpectedly our supplier is unable to provide them at this time. We do not yet have a delivery date, however, we are looking into it and we are hopeful it will be soon.

I realize that a large portion of our customers are hunters and were wanting their orders by this week. Therefore, if any of your child's customers inquire, we will offer a full refund on their orders. Please let the school know, and a cheque will be issued. Otherwise, we will ensure your pepperette orders are sent home as soon as we receive them.

I sincerely apologize for this inconvenience. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours truly,

Matt Turner Principal